Community Preservation Committee

Minutes of Meeting February 8, 2006
Town Hall Conference Room

Present:  Peter Hall, Victoria Pecoraro Janet Erickson, Elaine McIlroy, Judy Taylor 
Excused:  Dorothy Dolan, Ben Gitlow, Jan Plaue, John Ketchum 

Chairman Peter Hall called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m.  
Elaine McIlroy moved to approve the minutes of January 25, 2006.  Judy Taylor seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 

Janet Erickson presented a choice of flyers for the February 16 hearing.  Committee members chose the poster they preferred and made adjustments to the announcement.  Erickson and Victoria Pecoraro will print up copies to be distributed around town, given to other committees and e-mailed to other interested parties.

Peter Hall reviewed the slides he had prepared for a Power Point presentation at the hearing.  The Committee planned who would speak at each part and offered suggestions for additional material that should be covered in the presentation.  Janet Erickson said that question cards could be provided to the audience as they arrived in order to facilitate a question and answer portion of the hearing.  Peter Hall will attempt to e-mail the new slides prior to February 16.  
Elaine McIlroy said that the timeline for the 2006 Annual Town Meeting means that any Warrant Articles must be ready by February 28.

Two new applications from Wellfleet Housing Authority were submitted, one for Special Town Meeting and one for Annual Town Meeting.

Elaine McIlroy suggested that the 5% for Administrative expenses for Fiscal Year 2006 be put into the general CPA fund because $29,722 was more than enough money for a two month period.

Erickson moved to adjourn; Taylor seconded, and the motion carried unanimously 4-0.  The meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted

______________________


________________________

Mary Rogers, Committee Secretary

Peter Hall, Chair

________________ Date

